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Illinois Department of Financial and Professional Regulation 

Performing System Updates on Friday, March 26, 2021 
 

The Illinois Department of Financial and Professional Regulation (IDFPR) will be 

working on needed system improvements the weekend of March 26 – 29, 2021.  

  

License Look Up, Print My License, Online Services Portal and Online 

License Renewals will be unavailable for use from 2:00 PM on Friday, March 26, 

2021 until 8:30 AM on Monday, March 29, 2021. 

 

Thank you for your patience as we work to improve our systems. 
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